
NEWSLETTER 30 SEPTEMBER 2024

A lot has been happening around the
Gym over the holidays. We have had:

Pest control completed 
The main floor steam cleaned

 
A huge thank you to our working bee
volunteers for:

Pressure washing
Mowing 
Pruning hedges / removing weeds 

We look forward to having everyone
back ready to start fresh for Term 4!

 Welcome to Term 4!
Welcome to the Gympie

Gymnastics Club newsletter!
We are trialling a monthly newsletter as an
additional form of communication to keep
our gym community updated on what is
happening at the Club.

Have you heard that Gympie
Gymnastics Club are working towards a

brand-new Gym Facility? 
We are delighted to now share with our gym
community that we are in the early
development stages with the relevant
contractors to keep moving forward with
our plans on this exciting new facility!

Gympie Gymnastics Club would like to
acknowledge the generous support we have
received from the Gympie Regional Council.
As we were successful in receiving funds
from the 2022/2023 Community Grants -
Community Facilities. This grant enabled
the Club to get our development plans in
place and start this exciting process of our
new facility.

Nov 2    Halloween Comp
Nov 10 Bunnings Sausage Sizzle
Dec 6    Christmas Display
Dec 14  Awards NightSept 30 - Term 4 commences

Oct 7      - Public Holiday (no classes)
Oct 14   - Term 4 fees due

Coming Events

Reminders



Over the holidays we had our Level 4 - 6
WAG girls compete at the WAG Junior State
Championships and Regional Team
Challenge. The girls had a successful
competition, performing some fantastic
routines over the 5 day event. 
 
For the six level 4 girls this was their very
first Junior State Championships. They
thoroughly enjoyed their experience and
even got to meet Olympian Ruby Pass at the
beginning of their presentation ceremony. 

 - Summer McIntosh placed 3rd on Floor in
the L5 u13 division. 
 - Emily Papamanolis placed 6th Beam/4th
Floor/5th AA in the L5 u12 Division 
 - Hayley Gray placed 5th on floor in the L6
Open division 
 - Isabella Nayler placed 4th Beam in the L6
Open division
 
And to finish off the competition we had
Emily compete on the Sunshine Coast L5
regional team with her team placing 5th and
Hayley representing Sunshine Coast in the
L6 Team placing 4th. 
 
The girls are looking at spending time on
their upgrades now the competition season
is over and enjoying preparing for the 2025
season.

A word from Head Coach
Teagan

“Practice creates confidence. 
Confidence empowers you.” 

Simone Biles

Gym office hours
Mon - Fri 3.30 - 5.45pm

Phone: 5482 9033

Want help to pay for your child’s
gymnastics fees? 

The Qld Gov $200 FairPlay vouchers
are currently available to ALL children
aged 5 - 17 years who are Qld residents

whose parents hold a valid Medicare
Card.

Go to webiste for more information:
https://www.qld.gov.au/recreation/spo

rts/funding/fairplay/apply

Sponsorship Opportunity
We invite you to advertise your business at

the Club with an annual sponsorship
opportunity. 

A great way to support our club and spread
the word about your business. 

For more info email: gympiegym@gmail.com

 Want to find out how the
committee are supporting the

Club? 
 The next meeting is at the Club on

Tuesday 16th October at 5pm.


